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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 506 directs ODAFF to explore the possibility of remote and digital means of meat inspection. 

The review process will have no fiscal impact. If/when a suitable option is determined and 

approval from the USDA is granted, there would be a cost associated with the equipment, time, 

etc. Remote inspections from USDA must have USDA approval, which is likely to take time and 

advancement in current technology. 

 

FY’24 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 

 

Prepared by: Department of Agriculture, Food, and Foresry 


